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Worship Service Schedule 

 
 August 5   9:30 AM Worship Service 
   Guest – Rev. Phil Haslanger  
   Special Music by Kim Jensen 
 
 August 12    9:30 AM Worship Service   
   Guest - Rev. Kay Krebs  
   
 August 19 9:30 AM Worship Service 
   Guest - Rev. Kay Krebs  
 
 August 26 9:30 AM Worship Service 
   Guest - Rev. Kay Krebs 

 
 
 

  Friendly Reminders:     

         
Greeter/Ushers – Norma Thompson and   
      Brenda Roberts 
 
Deacon Providing Elements –  
    Mary Lou Behring 
                                       
Monday, August 13 – meetings  
 Trustees and Deacons  6:30 p.m. 
 Council 7 p.m.   
 
Newsletter Deadline – August 23, 12 p.m. 
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          Attendance Report 
 
  June 24 – 31 
  July 1 – 34 
  July 8 – 35 
  July 15 – 41 
  July 22 – 40 

 Thank you to Connie Wiersma 
, Tracy Tronnes, Larry Beck, Kirsten Almo 
and Holly Gould for being our Liturgists in 
July. 

Thank You, Kim Jensen, for 
serving as the custodian the previous 4 
months. Your work has been greatly 
appreciated! 

Thank you so much to all who lent 
a hand in making our Tobacco Days fund 
raiser a success.  Whether it was baking, 
working the stand, lending us coolers, 
making a donation, or just coming to enjoy 
the meal and fellowship, your part was 
super important to us. We don’t have the 
final numbers yet for our profit but will 
announce it as soon as all is tallied. Thanks 
again Gary and Mary Lou Behring. 

  This is long overdue.  Thank you 
for your kindness while I attended 
E.C.U.C.C.  I wish you well and I know you 
do a lot for people in and out of your 
church.  Many blessings to you now and in 
the future.         Janice Schaefer 
 

      

I would like to thank the Church for 
the very nice card and gift they gave me as 
a Sunday school teacher.  Connie Wiersma 

      
 

 
 
August 2     Ben Jensen 
August 6     Lewis Kim 
August 6     Josh Bartz   
August 10   Zack Smerchek 
August 11   Anna Wille 
August 15   Dave McKaig 
August 15   Lucas Norland 
August 19   Robyn Davis 
August 20   Matt Tronnes 
 
 

 
 
August 23 - Eric and Julie Lyerla 
August 29 - George and Joan Lynts  
 

 
 
The search committee has submitted our 
Church profile and it has been posted with 
our conference. We currently have received 
a few profiles to consider and will be 
starting interviews in August/September. 
We are hoping that God leads one of these 
candidates to our church. Please continue 
to pray that God brings the correct person 
onto our path.  
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Tammy Campbell has been hired as the 
new Church custodian.  
 
Thanks to Kim Jensen who has served as 
our custodian for the past few months. 
 

 
 
The Christian Ed committee is looking for 
three new members if you are willing to 
teach or just want to help out, please talk 
with Erin Smerchek.  Lesson plans and 
activities are all set up, so all you have to 
do is teach the lesson. If you want to do 
more for each lesson, that is welcome, but 
not required! 
 

 
 
 

 

Cheap At Twice The Price 

A man and his young son went to church, 
and when they came out the father was 
complaining that the service was too long, 
the preacher was no good, and the singing 
was off-key.  

Finally the little boy said, "Daddy, I thought 
it was pretty good for a dime. 

      

 
 
 The children are raising money for a 
Christmas light display for the Central Park 
Holiday Lights. They are currently at about 
$375 and are still looking to raise another 
$125. Please consider helping them out. 
This also is a way of advertising our church 
in the community for the coming years! 
 The children will be soon starting a 
new community service project for the 
upcoming year. If you have travel sizes of 
shampoo, conditioner, soap, body wash, 
etc. the kids would love to use them! Hotel 
bottles are perfect if you want to snag them 
while you are on vacation! 
 
 

 

            
 
 Students, in need of assistance, 
residing in the Edgerton School District 
have registered to receive school supplies 
through ECO’s Backpack Program.    
 We have tags at church in the front 
pews of students in our area that need 
assistance with their school supplies.  Pick 
up a tag for a student, purchase what you 
can on their list and bring the supplies back 
to church by Sunday, August 19, 2018.   
 Remember to sign out the tag and 
return date when you bring the supplies 
back to the church.  Please attach the tag to 
the backpack.  Thanks! 
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Join us as we welcome 
again, Rev. Phil Haslanger 
to the pulpit on August 5.  
We enjoyed his sermons in 
late March.  He is a retired 
pastor from Memorial UCC 
in Fitchburg.  
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Chase & Veronica Ellingworth  
204 E. Hubert  
 
Andrew, high school 
Addison, middle school 
Lochlan, 3 years 
Dahlia, 10 months 
 
Chase broke his neck on May 29th – a trampoline accident. He is paralyzed 
and using a wheelchair.  
Garage/Rummage  and Bake sale to be held on August 9, 10, 11th as a fund 
raiser to help with costs of rehabilitation. Donated items can be simply left 
near the garage/driveway of the Ellington household (204 E. Hubert). 
Indicate “for Rummage Sale”.  
 
They would appreciate ideas/suggestions of babysitters in the area as well. 
Names/numbers can be left with Diane at the office.  
 
Monies in this container will be delivered to them on the weekend of the 
garage sale. You can also donate by going to 
https://www.gofundme.com/ellingworth-family-emergency-fund 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Chase is a member of our Church Family and the children have come to 
Sunday school in the past.  
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August 2018 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

Notes:   
  Usher/Greeter- Norma Thompson 
                           and Brenda Roberts 
   Elements- Mary Lou Behring 

1 
 

2 3 4 

5  

  9:30am 
  Worship Service –  
  Rev. Phil Haslanger 
Liturgist– Krista Kim  
 

6  
 

7  
 

8  
 

9  
Chase Ellingworth 
Fundraiser Event 

10  
Chase Ellingworth 
Fundraiser Event 

11  
Chase Ellingworth 
Fundraiser Event 

12  
  9:30am 
 Worship Service- 
  Rev. Kay Krebs 

Liturgist–  
     Evan/Becky Riley  

13  
6:30 pm –Trustees 
           and Deacons 
7:00 pm-Council  

 
 

14  
 
 

15  
 
 
 

16  
 

17 
 

18 
 

19  
 9:30am 
 Worship Service –  
  Rev Kay Krebs 
Liturgist- Julie 
                    Norland 
 

20  
Guitar League 

7-9 P.M. 

 

21  
 

22  
 

23  
Newsletter Deadline 

12 p.m. 
 

24  
 

25  
 

26 
 9:30am 
 Worship Service –  
  Rev. Kay Krebs 
Liturgist–George 
                      Lynts 

27 28  
 

29  
 

30  
 

31 
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